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Birk made suggestion that separate switches be installed on the lights
so they could be 1lit indenpendent of each other,

At 10:30 Board went imto Executive gession, At 10:40 p.m, Executive
session ended.

Adjournment

Birk made motion to adjourm, seconded by Cravens. Meeting was adjourned
at 10:41 p.w,,
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Village Clerk

Brighton Illinois
November 24,1980

The Village of Brighton Board of Trustees met in Special Session, on
Monday, November 24, 1980 at 7:00 p.m.

Roll call:
Present: Carr, Birk, Markwardt, Cravens
Abhsent: Wittman, Wild.

The purpose of this meeting was to review the updating of the Sewer
System as presented by Charles Sheppard. A facilities plan is required
before a municipality may obtain a federal grant.

Charles Sheppard presented to the Board a plan, concluded that the mo st
cost effective plan to provide the waste treatment service to Brighton.
The Engineer studied nine different systems and the one he presented

is the most effective, There will be a public hearing on December 15
1980 to explain the plan.

The Village met with the Townships and Betsey Ann, to discuss the
dispatchers cogt to the city. '

The Township asked the city about the tax referendum, After some discuss-
jon it was advised the city will have to sit down and determine what
amount of money they will have to have to operate on a contract.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:53 p.m.. '
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